Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/10/2018 6:35:08 PM

First name: JON Last name: MORSE Organization:

Title:

Comments: Allowing the destruction of 42 ACRES on national forest land just to add more to a racecourse is nuts! Especially when we are reading article after article about the impact we are having on wildlife, and not to mention the beauty of golden peak (what is the name changing to after we cut all the GOLD aspens down?!). I have literally read 2-3 articles this week about the moose and elk populations in the valley, and the decline that we already cannot reverse (words from the US forest service). There is a perfectly good world cup level racecourse 10 minutes down the road at beaver creek. I feel the area at Vail is sufficient, and once you progress to needing a longer/steeper racecourse, you get promoted to beaver creek's facilities. I am all for expansion, etc, but with Vail's already crowded parking and beauty, I feel this is a massive mistake. Again, golden peak is incredibly beautiful and one of my favorite areas on the mountain, ripping all those trees out will totally change the way vail looks, forever. Not to mention the effect it will have on the local wildlife.